
 

 

Emergency Meeting 
posted Oct 4, 2015, 11:34 AM by Timothy Kelly 

We negotiated throughout the summer.  Sadly very little progress has been made and because of 

two significant events we have decided to call for a quick meeting.  The meeting is scheduled 

for October 13th (the Tuesday night after our 3 day weekend) at 5:45 in the High school 

cafeteria.  The doors right by the High school library will be open.  Parking in the side parking 

lot by the "soccer field" is best.  For more information see the e-mail. 

 


